
 

  

Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited and The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited 
take no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, make no representation as to its 
accuracy or completeness and expressly disclaim any liability whatsoever for any loss 
howsoever arising from or in reliance upon the whole or any part of the contents of this 
announcement. 

 

 
 
 

TRADING HALT 
 
 

At the request of NWS Holdings Limited (新創建集團有限公司*) (the “Company”), trading 
in the shares of the Company on The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited will be halted 
with effect from 10:21 a.m. on Tuesday, 22 July 2014 pending the release of an 
announcement in relation to a notifiable transaction of the Company concerning the proposed 
acquisition of interest in a company engaged in the operation of a toll road which is inside 
information in nature. 
 
 
 

By order of the board of directors of 
NWS HOLDINGS LIMITED 
Dr. Cheng Kar Shun, Henry 

Chairman 
 
 
Hong Kong, 22 July 2014 
 
 
As at the date of this announcement, (a) the executive directors of the Company are  
Dr. Cheng Kar Shun, Henry, Mr. Tsang Yam Pui, Mr. Lam Wai Hon, Patrick, Mr. Cheung Chin 
Cheung and Mr. Cheng Chi Ming, Brian; (b) the non-executive directors of the Company are 
Mr. To Hin Tsun, Gerald, Mr. Dominic Lai and Mr. William Junior Guilherme Doo; and  
(c) the independent non-executive directors of the Company are Mr. Kwong Che Keung, 
Gordon, Dr. Cheng Wai Chee, Christopher, The Honourable Shek Lai Him, Abraham,  
Mr. Wilfried Ernst Kaffenberger (alternate director to Mr. Wilfried Ernst Kaffenberger:  
Mr. Yeung Kun Wah, David) and Mr. Lee Yiu Kwong, Alan. 
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